
Did you know . . . it takes eight donors to fulfill Arizona’s blood 
needs for just 15 minutes?  When you donate blood, the life you save could be a 
friend, a family member or even yourself.  Because of the pandemic, many blood 
drives have been cancelled, so your individual donations matter now more than 
ever.  Give blood at Our Lady of Mount Carmel on Sunday, 09/13/20, from 
8:00am-1:00pm. Appointments are now being taken. Please visit 
https://www.bloodhero.com , click on “Locate a Drive” and type in Our Lady of 
Mt. Carmel or you may call the school Nurse’s Office @ 480-967-5567 X 1, with 
your preferred time. 
 


